o
Planning a party?

Make it a memorable occasion for children of all ages at the
Grove Bowl. They’ll love the thrill of our child friendly bowling lanes
(and special lightweight bowling balls). They’ll enjoy the party
atmosphere and our spectacular lighting. With our special party
support package you never know —

you might enjoy the party too!

Monday - Thursday £11.50

(excluding Bank Hols
During school holidays £12.50

Fri/Sat/Sun - £12.50

(to commence prior to 4pm)
For a maximum of 2 hours, minimum party size of eight children
(all of whom must be 12 years of age or under)

Just What They Want!

¢ | hour bowling with bumpers

¢ Lively atmosphere (music & lights)

* Dance floor

¢ Party invites

¢ Childs meal and soft drinks

* Grove Bowl party bags

* Dancefloor with party games & prizes
* Fully Supervised

To book your party please call
01568 611777



www.grovegolfandbowl.co.uk

A Guide to Grove Golf and

Bowl Birthday Parties

We believe health and safety is very important where children are
concerned,a member of staff will talk the children through the general
health and safety rules before they start bowling and basic instructions
on how to bowl will be given where necessary, but we ask that there

is at least one adult per lane for the duration of the party.

The children’s lanes will have bumpers and also a selection of lighter
bowling balls. Ramps are available for small children upon request.

Minimum of 8 children per party.
48 hrs notice required for any change
in number of children attending party.

The Birthday party lasts for approximately 2 hours.
Please try to arrive 10-15 minutes before the party is due to start so
that the children can change their shoes before they begin bowling.
Please note any special dietary requirements need to be pre-booked.

A home made 8 inch personalised birthday cake service is available,
please ask for further details. Alternatively Parents/Guardians are
more than welcome to bring a birthday cake along with napkins

and a knife to be cut and taken away.

On Fridays and Saturdays all children’s party packages
must commence prior to 4 pm.

Children’s parties can only be booked by paying in full.
A letter of confirmation will be sent out within 48hrs
together with party invitations for its host to send out.
Refunds at the discretion of the management.

All children are the responsibility of the attending parents or guardians.

Abusive behaviour will not be tolerated. If this does occur in
any party it will be immediately terminated with the children being
returned to the parents/guardians as soon as possible,
refunds will not be given.

Book Now on 01568 611777
Ford Bridge, Leominster, Herefordshire, HR6 OLE.
Email: info@grovegolf.co.uk



